
 

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Waterfront Credit Union 

September 30, 2020 

2021 Wage and Benefits Bargaining 
Survey  
 
Our current contract at Waterfront Credit Union does not expire until 
December 31, 2022.   Our current contract requires the Employer and 
the Union to meet to negotiate health insurance benefits for 2021.  At 
the same time we can negotiate wages for 2021, if Loan Interest Income 
and net worth ratio for the Credit Union show year-over-year growth 
comparing end of 2018 with end of 2019.  WFCU has confirmed that this 
growth requirement has been met and bargaining will begin in late 
October.  This short survey will give our Shop Stewards/Bargaining 
Team, Amanda Threlkeld, Kathleen Pearson and your Union 
Representative Shelby Mooney guidance for negotiations.  We only will 
be negotiating wages and health benefits at this time.   
 
Please fill out the online survey by Friday, October 9th. 
Survey: https://forms.gle/7pfCqSVYojeen4F1A 
 

Questions? Contact Union Representative Shelby 
Mooney at shelby@opeiu8.org or 206-448-2615. 
 

*********************** 

https://forms.gle/7pfCqSVYojeen4F1A
mailto:shelby@opeiu8.org


 
 

Upcoming Events  
 
Shop Steward/Leadership Training 
Thursday, Oct. 15, 6:00 p.m. 
 
South/West Regional Meeting 
Saturday, October 24, 9:00 a.m. 
 
Shop Steward/Leadership Training: Washington Paid Family Medical 
Leave 
Tuesday, Nov. 17, 6:00 p.m. 
 
All events are via Zoom.  To register go 
to:  https://forms.gle/xW53MPcBTXCyzXeJ7 
 

*********************** 

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and 
actions in your workplace? 

 
Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.  

 
It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work 
to make sure you get the right updates. (Message and data rates 

may apply)  
  

https://forms.gle/xW53MPcBTXCyzXeJ7


 

  

 


